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Dear Forest: I am against creating new roads in the Shoshone National Forest for motorized travel.
Enough climate change and incursions into wildlife territory!  I have a cabin in an inholding in the
Shoshone National Forest 20 miles West of Dubois, so I am familiar with the noise and fumes made
by motorized vehicles.  Wildlife has decreased in the area since I bought this placed 22 years ago.
Maybe this isn’t entirely because of motorized travel and roads but I’m sure other animals don’t like
it any more than I do. Thanks, Vicki Lindner,




